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MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Governmental and Public Affairs

FROM: Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK CONCEKNS

In your memorandum of August 17, 1990, you noted that Mr. Minor of MMB
Technical Associates, who you met with on August 16, 1990, mentioned a general
concern about the safety of the Comanche Feak plant. The NRR Allegation Review
Board has referred this matter to Region IV. The staff at Region IV will contact
Mr. Minor to obtain more detailed information regarding the concerns and will
take appropriate follow-up actions with the assistance of Project Directorate IV-2,

in accordance with Manual Chapter 0517.
Origfnal rigned by
Thomas E. Murley

Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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